DEP discontinues the deduction of residue from Single Stream Totals for Annual Recycling Tonnage Report.
 After discussions with, ANJR the DEP has agreed to discontinue the deduction of any residue from commingled recycling totals whether from single stream or dual stream collection/processing programs.
Citing the variation in acceptable materials between programs, variations in recycling processing technology used at the 20+ Class A recycling centers in the state, and current market conditions which reduce residue levels, it would be “very difficult to determine a "standard" residue level from the processing of Class A recyclable materials.”
Along with input from ANJR members, the Department is reviewing the comingle conversion tool (spreadsheet) available on the department’s website. 
